
To Benefit the South Coastal Village Volunteers 
 

Mark your calendars!   4-9 p.m. 
Treat yourself to dinner and support SCVV 

Northeast Seafood Kitchen has once again offered to donate a 
percentage of its dine-in and carryout proceeds this evening. 

The restaurant’s contribution will be put to work 
for SCVV’s services to seniors in our community. 

29 Atlantic Avenue, Ocean View (near the UPS Store)

Dine & Donate on April 18, 2024 
Northeast Seafood Kitchen


